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WA Primary Health Alliance, WA Department of Health, the Australian Medical Association 

(WA) and the Royal Australian College of General Practitioners WA have been working 

closely to improve supply of annual influenza vaccination stock to Western Australian 

general practices. 

These discussions have resulted in an agreement to implement a pre-allocation model for 

the initial six weeks of the vaccine rollout to ensure a timely and appropriate vaccine supply 

for Western Australian general practice. 

It is hoped this improved system, which includes a contingency for emergency supply, will 

ensure a more equitable distribution of initial stock for Western Australia’s health system’s 

needs, with the necessary flexibility and responsiveness to meet individual practices’ 

particular requirements. 

 


